

kingsion, Kathy <kiohnston@khaza.org>

RE: title ix report

North Bulli 1 message

Bringhurst, Ryan - STC < ryan.bringhurst@bullitt.kyschools.us> To: "Johnston, Kathy" <kjohnston@khsaa.org>

Wed, Jun 11, 2014 at 1:57 PM

There was significant interest in the sport of Bass Fishing on the Student Interest Survey. As such we will hold two meetings in the fall (One for interested students and another for students and parents) to determine if the interest in the sport is real and there would be enough participation for the sport to be viable.

The committee will further research the available facilities and costs to starting a program and included with the participation from the meetings make a determination as to the viability of Bass Fishing as a sport activity for the Spring of 2015 and beyond.

Thanks,

Rvan

From: Johnston, Kathy [mailto:kjohnston@khsaa.org]

Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2014 1:51 PM

To: Bringhurst, Ryan - STC Subject: title ix report

Hi Ryan,

As previously stated, please indicate the pursuance of bass fishing as indicated by the interest level from the Student Interest Survey - 145 interest for bass fishing.

Include the following information:

- a. that at least two meetings will be held after school during the fall months
- b. one meeting for students and the other for students and parents